From: Dina Nash

To: Harper, Jake
Subject: Public Comment: re: rules 5 and 6: Buffalo River
Date: Monday, September 23, 2019 12:52:21 PM

Dear PC and E Commissioners and Water Quality Division,

It is the wishes of our family that you vote to make the provisions of ADEQ Rules 5
and 6 permanent to keep large CAFOs and their waste and any other domesticated
animal waste out of our precious Buffalo River watershed.

As an addendum, we would like to bring up another related issue: we want you to
do the same for all the Extraordinary Resource Waters in Arkansas (see list on the
ADEQ website). In other words, we don't want to swim, kayak, and fish in dirty,
polluted water that the public is charged with protecting!

Thank you,

Dina and Jeff Nash, retired college profs and Master Naturalists
125 Fontainbleau Drive

Maumelle, AR 72113

501-554-2200
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